Notice: Boil Water Advisory Cancellation
September 21, 2011

Dear Customer:

On September 20, 2011, a Boil Water Advisory was issued for Yolo County’s Wild Wings Community.
Water quality samples submitted to a state-certified laboratory by California American Water confirm
that the water is free of bacteriological contamination. Therefore, it is no longer necessary to boil
your water.

IT IS NOT NECESSARY TO BOIL YOUR TAP WATER.

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience and cooperation during the Boil
Water Advisory.

For more information call;

Yoro COUNTY PLANNING AND PUBLIC WORKS: CHRIS STARKEY 530-666-8018
CALIFORNIA AMERICAN WATER: Y1TZHAK GILON 916-869-8602
CALIFORNIA AMERICAN WATER: DAvVID ARMAND 916-275-4183
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH: ROXANNE CARGILL 916-449-5668
YOLO COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT; 530-666-8646

California American Water P 916-568-4220
4701 Belcit Drive F 816-568-4260
Sacramento, CA 95838



